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General Comment

I would like to urge Secretary Sebelius to include contraception in the list of preventive health services that must
be covered by insurers. Contraception is part of preventive care for women, and access to wide-ranging
contraceptive care is in the best interest of women’s health, children, and our communities. It is such an essential
health service, and isn't that what health care reform is supposed to be all about, supporting the real health
needs of all Americans in a cost effective way? And what is more cost effective than preventing unintended
pregnancies!?


	erulemaking.net
	https://fdms.erulemaking.net/fdms-web-agency/component/submitterInfoCoverPage?Call=Print&PrintId=0900006480b4f78b&Comment=true


